
 

 

 

 

April 2021 

Chestnut Tree House Fundraising Success! 

 

This year the Sixth Form Leadership set themselves the goal of raising enough money to pay 

for one day at Chestnut Tree House, a local children's hospice who cares for young people 

aged between 0-19 with progressive life-shortening conditions. This was a goal of £6,850. 

Between a range of events and activities, the SPH community has smashed this goal – 

raising £10,445.76. This means since we have started supporting Chestnut Tree House as a 

school and sixth form, we have raised a total of £32,243.52 for the charity!  

The most recent fundraising events included a Sixth Form Bingo game and a Reindeer Cash 

Dash where school staff dressed up in antlers and red noses to raise money!  A special thank 

you to Miss Duckers who raised the most money, over £300. 

On October 19th 2021, SPH’s fundraising will cover the entire running costs of Chestnut Tree 

House’s services for 24 hours. This is an amazing achievement by the whole school 

community, so thank you to everyone who supported the cause. 

 

 

 


